
 
 
 

Information Bulletin  
 

 
 
 
  
 

2020-130 Page 1 of 1 | 

July 6, 2020 

Attention: CBIS Providers 
Subject: Updates to the Graduated Return-to-Work 

(GRTW) Plan (form 83D202)  
 
This bulletin serves to inform you that the GRTW Plan Report (83D202) has been revised and can 
be accessed here.   
 
All past network bulletins can be accessed on the external site.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing collaboration, support and commitment to our Injured Workers. Feel 
free to contact us with any questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

 

 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the 
list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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